
Bruny Island – Ferry Delays 

Mr STREET question to MINISTER for TRANSPORT 

Members of my electorate recently travelled with visitors to the state, to Bruny Island. 
They experienced significant delays getting on the ferry to return to Hobart in the 
afternoon. Can you please advise what the government is doing to fix this problem and 
ensure that Bruny Island remains a premier tourist destination? 
 


